
SPECIAL NOTICE 

From: Community Council 

There will be two open meetings of the Community Council, June 2,1969 

and June 9, 1969. All members of the community are welcome to attend these 

meetings which will serve as the Community Council's report to the communi ty 

on its ac t ivities. The meetings will take place at 4:15 p.m. in Barn 1, on 

the two consecutive Mondays. The meeting June 2 will review the repor ts 

from the various student organizations ( Leg., Judicial, Exec., SEPC ) concer ning 

their present functioning and any suggestions. 


